
From: Jorge Cestou <Jorge.Cestou@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, September 19, 2022 1:32 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Attendance at Ending the HIV Epidemic Meeting  
 

Hi Steve, 
 
I hope this finds you well. 
 
This email documents my travel from 9/14/22 to 9/16/22 to Birmingham, Alabama, to attend 
NIH Center for AIDS Research's Ending the HIV Epidemic meeting 
https://www.uab.edu/medicine/cfar/ehe-home.   
 
Northwestern University covered the below expenditures for the travel: 
 

Item Description Cost 

Coach Airfare 9/14/22 AA 3922, 9/16/22 AA4099 $363.20 

Lodging Hilton UAB $416.62 

 
The hotel included breakfast and shuttle to and from the airport. 
The conference/meeting included lunch and snacks. 
 
I did not receive any swag of any kind. 
 
Advise if any questions. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Jorge Cestou, PhD, MBA 

Director -Research, Strategy, and Development 

Syndemic Infectious Disease Bureau 

Chicago Department of Public Health 
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